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Subject: Discussion and any necessary action regarding Aquatic Center 
Operations for 2024 

Department: Administration  

Staff Contact: Jessica Sutter 

Title: City Secretary  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The Aquatic Center is Tentatively scheduled to open on May 25th and run through August 4th.  
The proposed schedule is dependent upon the staffing of lifeguards and pool managers.  
 
In 2023 the City Pool was open for public swimming Tuesday-Sunday, held private parties on 
Friday, Saturday, and Sunday, held family swim night on Thursday Night, and was closed on 
Mondays for Cleaning. Staff feels that this schedule addressed many resident concerns 
regarding the hours and availability of the aquatic center to the public and have decided to 
maintain the same hours of operations if staffing allows.  
 
There have also been requests by residents to allow for some sort of “pool pass”. Staff have 
reviewed multiple options and recommend adding the sale of “punch cards” for families. These 
are being proposed to be sold at a rate of $30.00 for 12 punches and will be sold at the pool 
and at City Hall for cash or check.  
FINANCIAL IMPACT: 
If applicable, enter financial impact. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
Consider approval of the proposed aquatic center operations for 2024.  
 
 
 


